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5. Message by Dr. Nazeer Shaik, Principal, Bapatla Engineering College 

 

Dear HOD & Faculty Members, Dept. of Mathematics, 

It gives me immense pleasure to acknowledge the remarkable work being done by 

your department, especially in the publication of Dept. Magazine: Ganitha Darpanam. 

This magazine has become a symbol of intellectual growth and academic excellence, 

reflecting the collaborative spirit and deep commitment of all faculty members of the 

Maths Dept. 

The title, Ganitha Darpanam itself, meaning "The Mirror of Mathematics" is a 

thoughtful and profound representation of the department's vision, aiming to reflect 

the depth and significance of mathematics in both academic and real-life applications. 

The initiative to publish Ganitha Darpanam not only highlights the importance 

of mathematical knowledge and its applications but also provides a valuable platform 

for students and faculty alike to showcase their research, insights, and creative ideas. 

It stands as a testament to your collective passion and drive towards promoting 

mathematical thought and innovation. 

Your consistent efforts in organizing International Faculty Development 

Programs and International Workshops, each attracting an impressive number of 

nearly 1,000 participants, along with various other academic initiatives, have already 

placed the department in high esteem. I am confident that the publication of this 

magazine will further enhance the department’s reputation. 

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to the entire Mathematics 

Department for paying a heartfelt homage to Dr. N. Prabhakara Rao garu, our 

respected former HOD and Professor of the Department of Mathematics, BEC. Your 

thoughtful gesture in honoring his contributions and legacy is truly commendable and 

reflects the deep respect and admiration you hold for a great academician and 

mathematician who has left a lasting impact on the department. 

This tribute not only keeps his memory alive but also inspires the entire 

department to carry forward his vision and dedication to mathematics. I deeply 

appreciate this heartfelt tribute, conveyed with such sincerity and respect. 

Thank you very much for your hard work and dedication and for setting a high 

standard for others. I wish you all the very best in your future endeavors and in the 

continued success of Ganitha Darpanam. 

With warm wishes, 

Dr.Nazeer Shaik 

                                                                                                Principal, BEC, Bapatla. 
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